
 

April 20, 2018 

Web Announcement 1574 

 
Attention Electronic Billing Trading Partners and Providers:   

Preparations for the Medicaid Management Information 

System Modernization Project 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 

Management Information System (MMIS) in February 2019.  The changes will improve the electronic claims 

submission and claims search functionalities that Trading Partners and providers use.  

Trading Partners are service centers or clearinghouses that submit Medicaid claims electronically on behalf 

of Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up providers; providers that submit claims directly to Nevada 

Medicaid are also Trading Partners.  Beginning in August, Trading Partners will need to complete the 

following items to prepare for the transition to the new system and to be able to submit claims/encounters 

through the new system: 

 All current and new Trading Partners will need to enroll on the Nevada Medicaid Provider Web 

Portal as a Trading Partner in order to obtain a new Trading Partner ID. 

 All Trading Partners will be required to test transactions in the new system before submitting 

claims/encounters through the new system. 

 Trading partners will need to make changes to their interface files per instructions in the EDI 

companion guides.  New companion guides for Fee-for-Service and Encounter claims are scheduled 

to be posted to the Nevada Medicaid website at https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/edi.aspx 

in May 2018.  Future emails will notify Trading Partners when these guides are available online, as 

well as when other companion guides become available.  

Please note:  Providers who use a Trading Partner will want to make sure your Trading Partner is aware of 

these upcoming changes. 

More information will be communicated to providers and Trading Partners in the coming months.  In 

preparation for the MMIS modernization project, please make sure your Trading Partner contact information 

with Nevada Medicaid is up to date.  To update your contact information, download a copy of the Service 

Center Operational Information form FA-36 at https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/edi.aspx.  The form 

may be mailed to Nevada Medicaid, EDI Coordinator, PO Box 30042 Reno, Nevada 89520-3042 or 

emailed to nvmmis.edisupport@dxc.com Attention: Nevada Medicaid EDI Coordinator or faxed to (775) 

335-8502. 

For questions regarding enrolling as a Trading Partner and testing transactions, please contact the EDI 

Testing Support Team at nvmed.editestingsupport@dxc.com.  
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